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 CCS COMMUNITY COMPASS

Our purpose is to share stories and experiences about staff and students, letting parents and caregivers know what
is taking place at CCS! Do you have suggestions for what you would like to see covered in this publication? Email us
at info@calgarychristianschool.com Summer 2024
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click here to
learn more

to the
 Calgary Christian School

Class of 2024!

Congratulations

Introducing: CCS Theme Verse 2024/25
But you are a chosen people. You are the King’s priests. You are a

holy nation. You are a nation that belongs to God alone. God chose
you to tell about the wonderful things he has done. He called you

out of darkness into his wonderful light. 
(1 Peter 2:9 - International Children’s Bible)

Keep in Touch!
Over the summer, follow our social media

accounts and website for updates. Our weekly
emails to caregivers will resume late August. 

Elementary:
Tuesday, Sept 3 - First Student Day
Thursday, Sept 12 @ 5:30-7:00pm - Elementary Meet the Teacher Night

   & Back to School Picnic 

Secondary:
Thursday, Aug 29 - Grade 7 Orientation
Tuesday, Sept 3 - First Student Day
Tuesday, Sept 10 @ 6:30-8:30pm -Secondary Meet the Teacher Night & Orientation

calgarychristianschool.comSupply Lists
2024/25

take our fun school supply poll

trigger warning, look away if you aren’t
ready to think about September!

What will your student need for
next year? For Secondary

Students, click here. Lists by grade
and information about ordering

via SchoolStart can be found here. Key Dates:

facebook.com/calgarychristianschool
facebook.com/calgarychristianschoolalumni

@ccselementary
@ccssecondary
@calgarychristianschoolalumni

Celebrating 2023/24
As units of study wind down,

exams are mastered and
the work is done, the

excitement of summer
builds. Along with it comes
plenty of fun across both

CCS Campuses!

Take a look at just a few of
the fun celebrations and
experiences that CCS’ers

enjoyed this June!

A note of thanks..
The completion of another year of education is impossible without the
contributions of so many community members. Thank you to all of the CCS staff
for your dedication to the students. Thank you students for giving it your all this
year. And to parents, thank you for your support and guidance. A special grateful
shout out to our facilities teams that never stop working and to the CSCE Board
for sharing your time and talents this year. Thank you to all!

ICYMI: staffing changes for 2024/25 were listed in June 25's weekly email, linked here 
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